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PRAIRIE SOUTH
CONNECTIONS

J U N E  2 0 2 2

Congratulations

We want to congratulate all of our 2022

graduates. This is the beginning of a

lifetime full of choices, challenges and

opportunities. Pursue your dreams with

passion and never stop learning! 
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On behalf of everyone at Prairie South,
thank you for your contributions to our

students, schools and communities.
Enjoy your last days with Prairie
South. Best wishes for a long, happy

and prosperous retirement!
Retirement = summerRetirement = summer

that never ends!that never ends!
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Back Row left to right: Andy Hamilton, Jared Mathieson, Michaela Turner, Tyler
Kerr, Amanda Olson. Front Row left to right: Grace Waldenberger, Piper Olson,
Bella Korthuis, Sam Blondeau Anderson.

Music Row at the Mae

Music Row at the Mae was all about good music for a
good cause. The event, held on April 29, 2022, was put
on by Riverstreet Promotions and featured Victoria
Banks, Phill Barton and Jeff Cohen. The concert raised
over $31,000 which will go towards supporting youth
mental health initiatives across schools in our Division!
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As the 2021-2022 school year comes to a close, I
want to express my gratitude to each and every
one of you for helping make this year a successful
one. We made it through together! We are
fortunate to have exceptionally dedicated staff in
Prairie South who are committed to creating a
world-class organization where staff want to work
and where students want to learn. 

To those staff members who are retiring, thank
you for your service to the staff, students and
families at Prairie South. All the best as you enter
this next chapter in your life. 

Please take time this summer 
to rest, relax and recharge.  
I wish you all a wonderful 
summer. See you in the fall!

Message from Ryan Boughen,
Director of Education
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Mossbank School

Chaplin School

Prince Arthur
School

Westmount SchoolCentral Office Treaty 4 
Flag Raising

Cornerstone Christian School

Central Butte School

Coronach School

Peacock Collegiate

Riverview Collegiate

Central Collegiate

Coronach SchoolEcole Gravelbourg School

Kahkewistahaw First
Nations visits with 
Moose Jaw Schools
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Cornerstone Christian School

Avonlea School
Rouleau School

Bengough SchoolCraik School

Central Butte School

Chaplin School


